
Dear Mr Pye,

The opportunity for Senators to pray corporately at the beginning of each Parliamentary day is not just a quaint
tradition reflecting the Christian roots of our nation. It actually constitutes the most important parliamentary
business because our country cannot be blessed if we turn away from God and do not seek his blessing or
counsel.

Please, therefore, recommend that these prayers are retained.

Yours faithfully,




